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We had a brilliant day at the Ashmolean Museum just 
before half term, and becoming detectives to explore a range 
of artefacts in the galleries. It was great to see many 
examples of items we have been learning about, for example 
canopic jars and coffins with painted hieroglyphs.  

 
 
 
In English this week we have been learning how to 
punctuate direct speech accurately and have been discussing what we’ve learnt 
about the characters in our class book ‘The Ancient Egypt Sleepover’ in preparation 
for writing our own stories.  
 
In maths we have been looking at decimal numbers, partitioning them into tenths 
and hundredths and placing them correctly on number lines.  
 
Our topic learning this week has been focused on the River Nile and its importance 
to the Ancient Egyptians. We have created excellent maps of Ancient Egypt featuring 
the Nile and other key places and have learnt about the role the Nile played in the 
lives of people in Ancient Egypt. 
 
Key dates: 

 We will be sharing our Ancient Egyptian learning prior to our Ukulele 
performance on Wednesday 27th March between 1:45 and 2:30pm. 

 Ukulele performance – Wednesday 27th March at 2:30pm. 
Coming up next week - Learning Way to support at home  
In Maths, we will be comparing and 
rounding decimals.  
 
In English, we will be beginning our 
narrative writing, looking at creating our 
own adventure stories linked to our 
class book The Ancient Egypt Sleepover. 

Read at least 5 times a week 
  
Mathletics  
 
TTRS or other times tables practise.  
 
Project home learning has been set on 
Google Classroom and shared with the 
children.  

 


